Dear XXX,

Thank you for your interest in the Futurescape City Tours organized by the Center for Nanotechnology in Society. We greatly appreciate your interest. Unfortunately, we have a limited number of spaces and they have all been filled. 

 

You are cordially invited to join us on December 7th for the gallery showcase of the Futurescape City Tours from 6-9pm @ 500 N. 3rd Street in downtown Phoenix. Your presence will be greatly appreciated.

 

In addition, the Futurescape City Tours in Phoenix is a pilot project that will lead up to a national program scheduled for Fall 2013. If you would like to be kept informed of the next Tour, please let us know. 

 

The Center for Nanotechnology in Society also holds monthly Science Cafes at the Arizona Science Center, and hosts many other events designed to think about the the future of technologies. To be kept informed about upcoming events, please subscribe to our listserv at cns@asu.edu. 

 

 Best regards,

The Futurescape City Tour team


-- 

